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Wednesday, 26 February 2025 

 
 

Dear Y5 Parents/Carers, 

Performing Arts Day 

Year 5 children have been invited to attend a Performing Arts Day at Hurstpierpoint College, which 

will include a variety of art workshops (drama, dance, etc.) The day will run on Wednesday 5th March, 

from 10am until 2.30pm. 

Children should come to school at the normal time as minibuses will arrive in the morning to transport 

the children and Y5 staff to Hurstpierpoint College for 10.00am.  We aim to be back at school by 

home time.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them but the college will be providing children with 

a snack and drink. Please can you inform the office of any dietary needs your child may have. 

office@stpetershenfield.org.uk 

Children should come to school in their PE kits for the day, and have with them a named bottle of 

water.   

Kind regards, 

Mr Furst & Miss Hook  

The Y5 Team 
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